
Join us for the fifth Scottish Inshore Fisheries Conference at Eden 
Court, Inverness on Friday 5th October 2018, and have your
say on how inshore fisheries are managed!
 
The theme of this year’s conference will be the future of fisheries 
management in Scotland, and a range of interesting topics will
be up for discussion. Fergus Ewing MSP, Cabinet Secretary for
the Rural Economy and Connectivity, will be in attendance 
to open proceedings and give the keynote speech.
 
The conference is an ideal opportunity to meet people from
around Scotland and beyond with an interest in inshore
fishing. Active fishermen are encouraged to attend and
share their knowledge and experiences with others in
an informal setting.
 
Delegate registration will open in July, and we look
forward to welcoming you to the 2018 Scottish
Inshore Fisheries Conference in October.

5th OCTOBER 2018
E D E N  C O U R T

INVERNESS2018

It’s your opportunity to have a say on how inshore fisheries 
are managed!

The fourth Scottish Inshore Fisheries Conference will be held 
at Eden Court, Inverness on 27th – 28th April 2017, and will be 
of real interest to active fishermen.  The event will provide 
an informal opportunity to meet fishermen and others 
from around Scotland with an interest in inshore fishing.

The conference will provide the opportunity to share 
experiences and knowledge in an informal setting on  
a wide range of issues.  This will include long-standing 
fisheries management challenges and actions, and 
proposals to improve the evidence base on which 
fisheries management decisions are made.
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